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Dear Oklahoma Conference Constituent, 

Grace be unto you, and peace, from God our Father, and from the Lord Jesus Christ. - 1 Corinthians 1 :3 

As we prepare for the upcoming 71st Oklahoma Conference Constituency Session, we would like to inform 

you that members of the Nominating Committee have been elected and are scheduled to meet on Sunday, 

March 30, 2025, at the Oklahoma Conference office in Oklahoma City, OK. 

These members were chosen in accordance with the Oklahoma Conference Bylaws, Article IV, Section 2.a., 

which states: 

The Nominating Committee shall consist of seventeen (17) members, including the president of the Southwestern Union 

Conference, or his designee, who shall serve as the chairperson. One (1) layperson and one (1) denominational 

employee shall be appointed from each area of the Oklahoma Conference. The remainder of the committee shall be 

as evenly balanced as possible between denominational employees and laypersons, with representation from each 

area proportionate to its conference membership. This Nominating Committee shall begin its work no more than 

thirty (30) days prior to and complete its report no later than fourteen (14) days before the constituency session.

The Nominating Committee will present its recommendations at the 71st Oklahoma Conference 

Constituency Session, to be held at Wewoka Woods Adventist Center on Sunday, April 27, 2025. These 

recommendations will include names of individuals proposed to serve in the following positions for the next 

term: 
• President
• Executive Secretary
• Treasurer
• Departmental Directors
• Members of the Oklahoma Conference Executive Committee

We kindly ask for your prayers, seeking divine wisdom and the guidance of the Holy Spirit throughout 

this important process of selecting our Conference leaders for the coming term. 

May the Lord richly bless you. 
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Jung-Wook Park 

Executive Secretary 
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